
NY Professional Engineering Credits Available for ASDSO Webinar 

 

ASDSO is pleased to announce that its March 11 webinar is approved for credit to satisfy mandatory 

continuing education requirements for Professional Engineers licensed in New York.   

 

Event: Quality Assurance and Field Inspection for Dam Construction Projects 

Presented by Joe Freeland, P.E., of the USDA-NRCS 

Tuesday, March 11, 2014, 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm eastern. 

 

The course is classified as CE Training and participants who complete the course and the assessment will 

receive a certificate for two (2) professional development hours (PDHs).   

** Important** In order to receive the NY certificate, participants must  

[A] Register for and participate in the LIVE BROADCAST version of the webinar, 

[B] Enter your NY PE license number when prompted at the start of the broadcast, and  

[C] Complete the post-webinar quiz within 10 calendar days of the broadcast.   

ASDSO is not able to offer NY credits for engineers who view the archived version of the webinar.   

The registration fee for ASDSO webinars is $95 per person.  Details on the course content and on-line 

registration are available HERE. 

ASDSO gratefully acknowledges the efforts of the Training Provider, Bergmann Associates of Rochester, 

New York, who facilitated the course accreditation.   

 

ASDSO conducts webinars on the second Tuesday of every month which address a variety of dam safety 

and engineering topics.  We hope to be able to offer continuing education credits to our New York 

Licensed attendees for most of our upcoming events.  Please watch for future announcements. 

 

 

http://eo2.commpartners.com/users/asdso/upcoming.php

